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We’ve received several complaints about speedingin
the Georgia Shore Road area. Please remember —the
speed limit is 25 mph!

This is a busy area with walkers, bikers, kids, pets, and
summer fun. Let’s all do our part to keep it safe.
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2 Sheriff Grismore will be placing a speed cart and
increasing patrols, especially during high-traffic times.

Slow down. Stay alert. Keep our community
safe.

#DriveSafe #CommunityFirst #SummerSafety



